
  

 
 

HORIZON NEWS  Term 2 Week 5 
Wednesday 31st May 2023 

Grandparents and Special Friends Day – Friday 2nd June:   
Our Primary students are excited to have the opportunity to welcome their 
Grandparents or Special Friends to Horizon on Friday 2nd June (a program is 
on the second page of the newsletter). What a privilege to open the school 
to our students extended family – we pray this day will be a blessing for all 
those able to attend.  
Parent Satisfaction Survey:       
Thank you to those families who have already completed our Parent 
Satisfaction Survey. This important survey aims to ‘Nurture Partnerships In 
Community’, by giving families the opportunity to answer questions about 
the school to provide important and valuable feedback. The survey link will 
close on Tuesday 6th June. We encourage you to complete the survey as 
soon as you are able.  
Parent Satisfaction Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2N9R8MQ  
Save the Date – Senior Drama Production – “The Secret Garden”:   
Inspire Theatre Company 
will be performing “The 
Secret Garden” adapted 
for the stage by Erin 
Detrick. Performances will 
be at the Balaklava Town 
Hall on Thursday 8th June 
at 11:00am and  7:30pm 
and Friday 9th June at 
7:30pm, so please save 
the dates for this 
important event.  
Booking details and 
further information to follow soon. The Secret Garden is produced by special 
arrangement with ‘Stage Partners’.   
Public Holiday and Student Free Day:      
Our next planned Student Free Day will be held on Tuesday 13th June 
following the Public Holiday on Monday 12th June. Staff will continue to work 
through the ‘Transformation by Design’ course, as well as work on the 
Nationally Consistent Collection of Data (NCCD). We look forward to 
welcoming students back to school on Wednesday 14th June.  
Casual Clothes Day – Sports Theme – Thursday 15th June:   
Our next Casual Clothes day will be held on Thursday 15th June (Week 7). 
Money raised will be going towards ‘The Push Up Challenge’, an initiative to 
put a spotlight on the number of lives lost to suicide and to encourage better 
mental health and wellbeing through connection, physical activity and 
education.  The theme for this casual clothes day will be ‘sport attire’. 
Students are encouraged to wear appropriate clothing within this theme.  
Children’s University – Parent Information Session:    
Would you like to find out more about Children’s University? A 
representative from the Children’s University organisation will be visiting 
Horizon on Monday 26th June from 3:30pm to 4:30pm in the Horizon Centre 
foyer. Come along with your questions about Children’s University.  
Mike Clisby 
Principal  

Diary Dates:   
Year 11 Outdoor Ed 

Bushwalking Camp 

Wed 31st May to Fri 2nd June  
 

Grandparents & Special 

Friends Day 

Friday 2nd June 
 

Senior Drama Production 

Rehearsals 

Mon 5th to Wed 7th June 
 

Primary Basketball Clinics 

Monday 5th June 
 

Year 11 PARTY Program 

Thurs 8th June 
 

Senior Drama Production 

“The Secret Garden” 

Thurs 8th & Fri 9th June  
 

Public Holiday 

Monday 12th June 
 

Student Free Day 

Tuesday 13th June 
 

Casual Clothes Day 

Thursday 15th June 
 

Year 7/8 Boys SACSA 

Volleyball 

Thursday 15th June 
 

Year 7/8 Girls SACSA 

Volleyball 

Friday 16th June 
 

Year 3 Pen Pal Visit – Harvest 

Friday 16th June 
 

Primary Basketball Clinics 

Monday 19th June 
 

Year 10 Visual Arts Excursion 

Thursday 22nd June 
 

WRCSA Board Meeting 

Thursday 22nd June 
 

Year 10 Work Experience 

Week 9 
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Assembly (Friday 2nd June at 9:45am):  

There will be a Primary Assembly this week in the 

Horizon Centre at 9:45am as part of our Grandparents 

and Special Friends Day.  

 

 
 

 

New Uniform Shop Items 

Get winter ready with: 

HCS Scarf: $12.50 

HCS Beanie: $18.50 

Available from the uniform shop now. 
The Push-Up Challenge:  

The Secondary students will be participating in The 
Push-Up Challenge, an initiative to put a spotlight 
on the number of lives lost to suicide and to 
encourage better mental health and 
wellbeing through connection, physical activity and 
education. Students will be challenged to 
complete 3,144 push-ups over 23 days in June 
and we would love you to support our amazing 
students as they “#Pushforbetter” this June. 
Donating to support our effort is super easy, and 
any donation over $2 can help. All you need to do 
is go to ‘The Push Up Challenge” website, click the 
big black ‘DONATE’ button, and search for the 
‘Horizon Christian School’ community, or the name 
of the specific student or team you want to donate 
to. More details will be on our Facebook page. 

 

 

 

https://www.thepushupchallenge.com.au/home
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